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Once again I do not understand why our state government thinks they need to take 

control out of local government  . You need to do what you were put into office to do 

and not continue to try and overreach your duties, local governments , school boards 

and parents know what is best for our children. Look at how bad our state situation  is 

in because of stupid decisions that were made for everyone. I strongly oppose this 

SB 1583. You need to concentrate on making our state great like it was before you 

legalized so many drugs and started all the issues drug addiction causes .  


